
Venezuelans may be 
eligible for TPS 
As of March 2021, the Biden Administration announced TPS for Venezuela. 
Venezuelans who meet certain requirements may be eligible to apply.  

What is TPS? Temporary Protected Status (TPS) protects people from 
deportation and provides work authorization if it is unsafe for them to 
return to their home country due to a humanitarian emergency.

When can I apply? Eligible Venezuelans can 
apply for TPS now. The registration period ends on 
September 5, 2021.

You MAY qualify if you are a Venezuelan national 
who has been continuously in the United States 
from March 8, 2021 to the date you file your 
application. Consult with a trusted legal service 
provider to determine if you are eligible to apply.

Free Legal Help is Available: 

New York City residents who have questions about TPS and what it 
means for themselves and their loved ones can contact ActionNYC for 
City-funded, free and safe immigration legal help. 
 
Call ActionNYC, Monday through Friday between 9 a.m. and 6 p.m., 
at 1-800-354-0365. 

Go to nyc.gov/TPS to learn more. 

http://nyc.gov/TPS

